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Vitale, Matthew J - DNR

From: Ken Shimko <kshimko.meridianenv@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, July 04, 2018 6:42 AM
To: Vitale, Matthew J - DNR
Subject: FW: 03-06-001296 Julson Store report

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Hi Matt. 
 
Thanks for the approval of the excavation at this site (Julson Store – near Mondovi). 
 
Since our phone call yesterday, I remembered this issue (see email below)…that is, I did not include disposal of drill 
cuttings in my original Change Order request.   
 
We are planning 4 MWs (15 ft deep each).  I estimate at least one drum per well so request approval for: 
 
WD15    Disposal of Drill Cuttings                4 drums @ $108.15 per drum = $432.60   
WD25    Mob (transport drill cuttings to landfill)                                                  $287.70 
 
Total:     $720.30 
 
I think you might be able to approve this by email approval and note to Tracker…?? 
 
Thanks. 
 
 
Kenneth Shimko, PG 
Meridian Environmental Consulting, LLC 
2711 North Elco Road 
Fall Creek, Wisconsin 54742 
(715)832-6608 (office) 
(715)579-0723 (cell) 
Email: kshimko.meridianenv@gmail.com 
 
 
 

From: Ken Shimko [mailto:kshimko.meridianenv@gmail.com]  
Sent: Thursday, June 21, 2018 8:44 AM 
To: 'Vitale, Matthew J - DNR' <Matthew.Vitale@wisconsin.gov> 
Subject: RE: 03-06-001296 Julson Store report 
 
Hi Matt. 
 
I mailed a Change Order and Work Plan for the proposed excavation…you should receive soon. 
 
I also proposed additional monitoring wells to complete the definition of the extent.   
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I noticed afterward that I forgot to include soil disposal costs (for monitoring wells’ drill cuttings).  We can address after 
your review of Work Plan and Change Order. 
 
Thanks 
 
 
Kenneth Shimko, PG 
Meridian Environmental Consulting, LLC 
2711 North Elco Road 
Fall Creek, Wisconsin 54742 
(715)832-6608 (office) 
(715)579-0723 (cell) 
Email: kshimko.meridianenv@gmail.com 
 
 
 

From: Vitale, Matthew J - DNR [mailto:Matthew.Vitale@wisconsin.gov]  
Sent: Wednesday, May 02, 2018 11:42 AM 
To: Ken Shimko <kshimko.meridianenv@gmail.com> 
Subject: RE: 03-06-001296 Julson Store report 
 
Ken, 
 
I agree with the report’s conclusions. Please prepare a Scope of Work and change order request for the excavation. 
 
-Matt 
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 
Matthew Vitale 
Phone: (715) 839-3760 
Matthew.Vitale@wisconsin.gov 

 
 

From: Ken Shimko [mailto:kshimko.meridianenv@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, May 01, 2018 11:21 AM 
To: Vitale, Matthew J - DNR <Matthew.Vitale@wisconsin.gov> 
Subject: 03-06-001296 Julson Store report 
 
Hi Matt. 
 
Just checking in to see if you had a chance to look at the report I sent recently for the Julson Store site in Buffalo County. 
 
Let me know if you would like to discuss it and the path forward.   
 
(I am pestering you because PECFA-time is running out and want to close as soon as possible…especially if we do a 
remedial excavation.) 
 
Thanks! 
 
ken 
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Kenneth Shimko, PG 
Meridian Environmental Consulting, LLC 
2711 North Elco Road 
Fall Creek, Wisconsin 54742 
(715)832-6608 (office) 
(715)579-0723 (cell) 
(715)832-6797 (Fax) 
Email: kshimko.meridianenv@gmail.com 
 


